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Please pass HB 3119 to delay the Advanced Clean Trucks regulations.  As an owner 

of a business in the heavy equipment industry, I know first-hand that diesel power is 

essential to construction work. There are no viable electric options, and certainly 

nothing that would be affordable in the coming years. Our electric grid is not prepared 

for the adoption of small EV's let alone large vehicles that require high horsepower. 

As new technology is developed, and the electric grid is improved, the market will 

naturally adopt vehicles that do not require diesel power. It does not need to be 

mandated. 


